
 

 

  

          Monday 6th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 23rd February, 3.50pm-6.15pm 

I am writing to invite you to attend Parents’ Evening to meet your child’s subject teachers, discuss their report and 
current progress.  At this stage, it is important that you get a clear picture of your child’s progress so far and what they 
need to do next to perform better in their next assessment.    

We expect all students and parents to attend.  Students should come in full uniform and take parents to see their 
teachers. Reports will not be given to students who attend without parents. If you require an individualised meeting, 
you will need to email your child’s tutor or Head of Year, Ms Cox t.cox@baconscollege.co.uk to arrange an 
appointment.  

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd February, at 3.50pm. Last entry is at 6.00pm. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Anum  
Associate Vice-Principal 
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk                                                 
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